
From: Michal Machnowski
Date: April 8, 2020 at 6:55:44 PM EDT
To: Michal Machnowski
Cc: Larry Keys
Subject: NAHMA USDA Update: USDA Rural Development Office Issues 
Stakeholder Announcement on Immediate Measures in Response to COVID19 
*Updated April 8, 2020*

Dear NAHMA Members,

Please find below, a recently issued Stakeholders Announcement from USDA’s Office of 
Rural Development, titled USDA Implements Immediate Measures to Help Rural 
Residents, Businesses and Communities Affected by COVID-19 *Updated April 8, 
2020*. Among the many updates, this announcement provides guidance on the 
following: Rural Development Tennant Vouchers, Implementing Eviction and 
Forbearance Moratoriums, Extension of Annual Financial Statement Due Date, 
Tenant Recertification.

The Stakeholder Announcement can be found HERE.

Kind regards,

Michal

Michal Machnowski
Manager of Government Affairs
National Affordable Housing Management Association
400 N. Columbus St., Suite 203
Alexandria, VA 22314
703-683-8630 (ext. 116)
703-683-8634 (fax)
mmachnowski@nahma.org

NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on 
behalf of multifamily property managers and owners whose mission is to provide 
quality affordable housing.

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.nahma.org%2fwp-content%2fuploads%2f2020%2f04%2fUSDA_RD_SA_COVID19_ProgramImmediateActions04082020.pdf&c=E,1,vRVsi_3uKgGHG9VK_yZ9-PbusF0a1KmP1FfqPcGN2M1cIQnvD-O3Xe15rOWgPC2Tk1glhFvxSvyHi-cWgdfqBhR5fqaKPXT7auFjwCZCaMvh3VRkM7R-dBYC&typo=1



